
From: Nelson, Kate [mailto:Kate.Nelson@state.sd.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2014 10:01 AM 
To: Hanzel Sarah 
Subject: RE: RC HPC 8/1/2014 
 
Hi Sarah, 
 
Regarding the Case Report for 1116 South Street, the SHPO has made its final determination that a 
standing seam metal roof would have an adverse effect on historic property.  Feasible and prudent 
alternatives and ways to minimize the effect are detailed in the case report for city decision.   
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thank you! 
 
Kate Nelson, Restoration Specialist 
South Dakota State Historical Society 
State Historic Preservation Office 
900 Governors Drive 
Pierre SD 57501-2217 
(605) 773-6005 
(605) 773-6041 (fax) 
Kate.Nelson@state.sd.us    
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